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(Mr. Brotndiningrat. Indonesia)

Turning to agenda item 4 on chemical weapons, my delegation would firstly 
like to make some observations on an issue that has attracted considerable 
attention, namely the verification of non-production of chemical weapons in 
the chemical industry, under article VI of the draft convention. We firmly 
believe t* at the regime should be formulated to accommodate the legitimate 
interests’of the chemical industries, especially those in the developing 
countries. It should be conceived in such a way as to safeguard the objective 
comparative advantages of particular industries against possible abuse 
motivated by commercial interests. In this regard it is important to ensure 
that the burden of compliance with the convention will not fall 
disproportionately on the emerging industries in developing countries. _
there is a need to strike an appropriate balance between justified secu . j 
considerations and legitimate economic interests. The formulation of 
provisions governing the implementation of this article should therefore .e 
given priority by the Committee before finalizing the article itse.f. Giver, 
-he fact that the implementation of the convention will affect thousands 
facilities located in both developed and developing countries, the formulati . IriL provisions should also take into account the ^ h £,.iew
rtirsL:Ltratu:r:h^“;!arat;:in"«ie“u"6°pr^ss^-
facilitie^t^be'inspected. It?is'in this «»«« «- £other
delegation stands ready to explore every possible avenue, -oge. 
delegations participating in the negotiation, in order to establish a 
monitoring regime of the convention under article vi.
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